
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Jacob Fox 
Homes for Good 
100 W 13th Ave. 
Eugene, OR 97401 

 
          October 4, 2021 
 
 
 
 
Hello Jacob,  
 
As per the discussions that took place September 17 and September 24, 2021, Homes for Good has 
agreed to voluntarily reallocate a portion of the Madrone/SPC grant (OR0014L0E002013) in the FY21 
HUD CoC application. The breakdown of this change is as follows:  
 

Total ARA FY20 
Total ARA Requested 

FY21 
Reallocated Total Reason for Change 

$1,035,575 $803,194 $232,381 

Program has had unspent funds in 

previous f iscal years and anticipates a 

continued balance in rental assistance 

despite adjustments made to serve more 

people or provide additional services. 

 
The agency will move forward in submitting a Project Application for the 2021 Competition reflecting the 
adjusted amount and maintaining the same or more households as previous grant period.  Changes will 
go into effect November 1, 2022 at the conclusion of your FY20 HUD contract (OR0014L0E002013).  
 
Please let me know if you have further questions. We appreciate your willingness to make adjustments 
and we hope these changes will benefit the full Continuum.  
 
 
 
Thank you,  
 

 
 
Amanda Borta 
Sr. Program Services Coordinator 
Lane County, CoC Collaborative Applicant 
 

 



 

 


